
 
 
 
 
 
22, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2024 
 
Hydro-Quebec  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter authorizes Hydro- Quebec technicians Vincent Meunier and Roxane 
Camiré  to conduct Vegetation Inventory in the Kahnawà:ke Territory between July 
22 and August 15, 2024. See map below.  
 
 

 
 
For further Information, please contact Tracy Snow, Project Technician, Office of 
the Council of Chiefs of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke at (450) 632-7500 
 
In Peace and Friendship,  
 
 
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWÀ:KE 
 

 
David S. Lahache, 
Transport Coordinator 
 
Cc: KTV 
      Lands  
      KEPO 
      OCC 
      Peacekeepers 
      KLO 
      PSD 
 

 


